
Letter: LTVA thanks community
for great tree lighting event
To the community,

The Community Holiday Tree lighting, recently held at the Lake
Tahoe Visitor Center, was a huge success with approximately
350 people enjoying the festivities.

This is an annual event that the Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority
sponsors to spread holiday cheer in the community.

Thank you to all who supported this event. Lake DJ, South Lake
Tahoe Senior Center, Mr. Paul Kushner and the South Lake Tahoe
Children’s Choral Society, Santa and his Elves, Borges Sleigh
Rides,  Temple  Bat  Yam,  Sierra-at-Tahoe,  Liberty  Utilities,
South  Lake  Tahoe  Fire  Department,  Lake  Tahoe  Visitors
Authority  staff  and  the  Tahoe  Chamber  staff.

See you next year.

Anne Sutterfield, Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority
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